
Hello,  
 
This proposed bill presents a pivotal solution to alleviate the pressing housing crisis in Rhode Island by 
significantly easing rental constraints within urban and suburban areas statewide. It promises to 
ameliorate the housing shortage afflicting University of Rhode Island (URI) students, who currently 
grapple with the precariousness of available accommodations. The inadequacy of existing housing at URI 
not only compromises students' academic pursuits but also exerts strain on the housing landscape of 
Narragansett. Failure to enact this bill would compel students to contend with exorbitant rents or 
endure impractical commutes from distant locales. Thus, the imperative of passing this bill cannot be 
overstated, as it directly addresses the urgent housing needs of Rhode Island's populace, particularly its 
student demographic. 
 
Best, 
Audrey Paquet 
 


